
CPBML/Workers

Public Meeting, Glasgow
Thursday 10 March, 7.00 pm

“The EU – Why Trade Unionists Should 
Vote To Leave”

Renfield Conference Centre, 260 Bath Street, 
Glasgow G2 4JP 

Loss of sovereignty, privatisation, TTIP, attacks on wages, threats to
peace – the EU has been a disaster for Britain, for the working class , and
for trade unions. The coming referendum presents an opportunity to break
free. Even if the TUC remains tied to the Brussels trough, we can make sure
the real voice of British workers is heard. Come and discuss. All welcome.


